
	
District	PAC	Meeting	Minutes	for	May	9,	2016	
	
Attending:	 	 Alma	Maceiko	 –DF;	 Samantha	 Carr–	 FH;	 Angi	 Robinson	 –	 SMITH;	 Candy	 Jordon,	
Administrator		

	 	
2016-2017	Title	I		–	The	Title	I	allocation	for	16-17	is	$1,739,887	which	is	a	decrease	of	$77,725.		
Grant	guidelines	will	remain	the	same	for	the	16-17	funding	year.		However,	in	2017-2018	ESSA	
(Every	Student	Succeeds	Act)	will	replace	the	NCLB	guidelines.			
	
Community	 Eligibility	 Program	 –	 The	 CEP	 lunch	 program	 will	 continue	 for	 16-17	 and	 all	
students	will	receive	a	free	breakfast	and	lunch.	
	
District	Parent	Involvement	Activities	-	

• The	 DPAC	 parent	 event	 will	 be	 held	 on	 Thursday,	 September	 29th	 at	 the	 high	 school	
auditorium	 at	 6:00	 PM.	 	 The	 topic	 will	 be	 “Anyone	 Can	 Become	 Addicted”	 and	 the	
subject	matter	will	be	presented	by	Fayette	County	Drug	and	Alcohol.		The	presentation	
will	be	open	 to	parents	of	all	 students,	grades	K-12.	 	DPAC	members	will	meet	at	 the	
beginning	 of	 the	 school	 year	 to	 make	 final	 plans.	 	 Three	 baskets	 will	 be	 raffled	 and	
posters	will	be	prepared	to	post	in	each	school	to	announce	the	workshop.	

• End	of	year	PAC	meetings	are	required	to	be	held	at	all	elementary	schools.		Parents	and	
principals	should	review	the	plan	along	with	parent	surveys	that	were	collected	to	make	
any	changes	to	the	plan	that	they	find	necessary.	

• Title	 1	 information	 is	 to	 be	 provided	 during	 sessions	 held	 at	 each	 elementary	 school	
during	Curriculum	Night	which	is	scheduled	for	Wednesday,	September	7th.	

• 4Sight	 tests	 will	 continue	 to	 be	 used	 to	 track	 progress	 goals	 as	 required	 for	 Title	 I	
reporting.	 	 This	 program	 will	 be	 revisited	 for	 valid	 alignment	 with	 Common	 Core	
Standards.		If	necessary,	a	new	tool	will	be	researched	and	implemented	in	future	years.	

• Continued	 Title	 I	 expenditures	 include	 the	 district	 calendar;	 kindergarten	 backpacks;	
DIBELS	Next;	supplemental	ELA	and	Math	resources	(Accelerated	Reader;	Study	Island;	
First	in	Math);	parent	budgets	for	school	Title	I	activities.	

	
Policy	and	Compact	Review	–	DPAC	representatives	reviewed	and	adopted	the	District	Parent	
Advisory	Policy	and	Title	I	School	Compact	with	no	notable	changes.	
	
Questions	Addressed	–	In	response	to	an	inquiry,	it	was	noted	that	Common	Core	in	PA	is	a	law	
and	there	are	currently	no	anticipated	changes	to	these	standards.		Changes	would	need	to	be	
initiated	at	the	state	level	as	a	revision	of	the	law.	
	
Next	Meeting:		Friday,	September	9,	2016	and	9:30	AM	at	Central	Office.	

	


